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Date:    December 13, 2016 
Time:  10:45 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 
  Public Information Officer  
  (920)236-5742 

 
Subject:   Battery   
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a battery that occurred on Sunday, 
December 11, 2016 at about 1:30 AM in the 400 block of W. Lincoln Avenue in 
Oshkosh. 
 
It was reported to Oshkosh Police that a 20 year-old male from Greenville, WI was 
assaulted by a group of male individuals while he was walking in the area.  The 20 year-
old male from Greenville, WI was taken to Aurora Hospital in Oshkosh via ambulance; 
and later to Aurora Bay Care Hospital in Green Bay for his injuries. 
 
One of the suspects was described as an Asian male with long blonde hair.  There were 
three other Asian males who were involved in the incident.  All four of the males left the 
scene in a silver Pontiac Grand Am.   
 
If you have information about this incident or can identify those involved, please contact 
Detective Artus at (920) 236-5726 or the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-
5700.  
 
If you have information about this incident but would like to remain anonymous, 
please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or 
text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637 or go to 
www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  You may 
be eligible for a reward if your information leads to an arrest. 
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